
 

 

THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF ELLIOT LAKE 
 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 
 

RESIDENTIAL FALL LEAF COLLECTION 
 
 

 
The City of Elliot Lake will provide residential leaf collection service on Monday, 
November 5th, 2018   
 
Please Note:  
 

  there will be only 1 collection day - Monday, November 5th, 2018; 
   

  leaves must be in a clear leaf bag or recyclable paper leaf bag and placed at 
the curb no later than 7:30 am on the morning of November 5th; 

 

  Only leaves will be collected - no other yard waste or scrap material will be 
picked up.   

 
 
 


